
Bacich Elementary Site Council 
Meeting Minutes 
May 6, 2019 
 

Attendees 

 
Sally Peck, Principal, Co-Chair 
Kari Canon, parent, Co-chair 
Lauren Vaughn, Co-Char 
Amy Bornstein, parent member 
Christina Chan, parent member 
Lissette Fernandez-Hilson, parent member 
Holly Myers, parent member 
Isabella Fanning, teacher 
Brittnee Gonzalez, teacher 
Marty Ross, teacher 
Isabella Fanning, teacher 
Victoria Denson, teacher 
 
Approval of Minutes 

● Committee formally approved the minutes of the Site Council meetings held on April 1, 2019.  
 
Construction Update 
 

● Athan, Construction Leader, led the Site Council through a tour of the construction.  

Site Council Election Update 
● No new updates since last meeting.  Applications for site council opened today (May 6​th​).  

Campus Safety 
● As background, after the school-wide evacuation that took place on February 14​th​, parent & 

teacher combo, Annalyn Peluso and Farah Maisonneuve., developed a child a “Tagging System”. 
The Tagging System will help with the parent/emergency contact pick up process that takes place 
when there is an evacuation.  

● Ms. Peluso and Farah demonstrated the “Tagging System” to Site Council. 
● There will be a pilot of this system on May 29, 2019 with the third grade class.  

Others 
● Ms. Peck announced, although already public information, Ms. Liz Schott has postpone her 

retirement.  One of Ms. Schott’s new project is creating an ‘Inclusion & Equity Committee’. As Ms. 
Schott is now staying on, she is currently planning training for staff which will take place in August 
2019.  

● A member of Site Council enquired about the plans for teachers next year, such as changing 
grades or resignations.  Ms. Peck responded that the process involves soliciting requests from 
teacher in early March, which, after all requests are received, is evaluated against the plans and 
expected enrollment for the following year.  This process is ongoing and once conclusions are 
reached, will be announced in the weekly bulletin.  

 
 



Next Meeting 
 

● The next meeting will be held on June 3, 2019, 3pm, Bacich Library. 
 


